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School Board Study Sessions and Work Retreats 
 
The Board of Education is tasked with a constant flow of governance issues that require action and is 
determined to expedite the business of the District.  The Board of Education is also mindful of the 
importance of planning, brainstorming and thoughtful discussion.   
 
At its discretion, the Board of Education may schedule study sessions or working retreats in order to 
provide the governance team an opportunity to deliberate without taking action.  All study sessions 
or work retreats shall be open to the public and comply with state open meetings and public record 
laws.  
 
Generally, study sessions and work retreats are not open to public input.  However, the Board of 
Education may solicit input at the discretion of the Board Chair.   

 
 


